
 

 

TRAINING AND PLACEMENT CELL 
SHYAM LAL COLLEGE | University Of Delhi 

ACCREDITED GRADE “A++” 

 

REPORT on PROSPECT’25 
 

 
Date: 8th March, 2025 

Introduction: 

On February 18-19, 2025, Shyam Lal College (Accredited Grade A++ by NAAC), University of Delhi, held 

PROSPECT’25 - A job and internship fair for students seeking internships and job opportunities. The event 

aimed to connect students with various organizations offering internship and placement opportunities. 

The job fair was organized by the Training and Placement Cell of college and 40+ companies participated 

in the event. The students were interviewed for 25+ diverse profiles ranging from Associates, Data 

Analysts, Recruitment Associates, Marketing and Sales Managers, Operations Manager, etc. 

Venue and Participants: 

The job fair was held in the college's main ground and lasted for around 5 hours from 11:00 am to 4:00 

pm. The event witnessed the registration of 550+ candidates of Shyam Lal College. There were around 

300+ students from commerce backgrounds, 150+ students from arts backgrounds, and 100+ students 

from science backgrounds. The participating organizations came from various sectors like IT, finance, 

consulting, retail, and manufacturing, among others. The fair witnessed participation from various 

companies and start-ups. The companies had set up stalls in the ground where students could interact 

with the company representatives and learn more about the job and internship opportunities available. 

The list of companies included Accenture, ICICI, NIIT, GSC Associates, RnF technologies, Edusoft, CSA 

Advisor, Care Health Insurance, etc. 

 

 
Event Highlights: 

The job fair began with the inauguration of the event by ribbon cutting ceremony by the college’s 

faculty, welcoming the companies and students to the event. The placement cell team then briefed the 

students on the process of interacting with the company representatives and how to make the most of 

the event. 

The students were then free to move around and visit the stalls of the various companies with their 

verified resumes. The companies had set up posters, banners, and brochures showcasing their 

organization and the job or internship roles they were offering. The students were free to approach the 

company representatives, ask questions, appear for interviews and learn more about the opportunities 

available. 



Several companies also conducted pre-placement talks, where they discussed their company culture, job 

roles, and expectations from the students. This provided students with an opportunity to get a better 

understanding of the company and its work culture. 

 

 
Conclusion: 

The job fair was a successful event, with students getting an opportunity to interact with companies and 

learn about various job and internship opportunities. The college placement cell received positive 

feedback from the participating companies, who were impressed with the management, registrations 

and the event organization. Overall, the job fair was a success and helped to connect students with 

companies looking for talented and skilled employees. 

Glimpse of the event: 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 


